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Violence against women and girls, one of the most 
serious exponents of urban inequality
         

Wednesday 25/11/2020

Violence Against Women and Girls (VAWG) is one of the most serious, and most tolerated, human rights 
violations worldwide. Women and girls face multiple types of violence as a result of existing gender 
inequality in urban areas, multiplied and exacerbated by the Covid-19 outbreak.

To mark the International Day for the Elimination of Violence against Women, Metropolis, United Cities and 
Local Governments (UCLG), and Cities Alliance are raising awareness on the importance of tackling violence 
against women and girls in urban spaces.

Under the topic “Let’s free our communities, cities and metropolises from gender violence”, we urge local, 
regional and national governments to integrate a gender responsive and gender-sensitive 
approach to all the efforts and services put in place to respond to the current crisis and towards a 
resilient and inclusive recovery.

 

“Gender-based violence is unacceptable and is based on stereotypes that have been 
exacerbated by the pandemic. We need to change perspectives and create new role models 


